
Get your extra servings by participating in APTA student advocacy programs all year!

The APTA Student Advocacy Challenge is a year-long competition among 
PT and PTA programs to participate in advocacy activities for points. A menu 
of eligible activities for which programs can compete for points is available 
on the Student Advocacy Challenge 2024 webpage, along with a submission 
form to log all of your activities. 

A yummy hint: Attending a National Advocacy Dinner counts for 10 points 
per student!

This fall, participate in the APTA Flash Action Strategy, a two-day social 
media blitz to raise awareness on an advocacy issue. This year will focus on 
PTPAC and the impact it has not only on the upcoming election but also on 
the future of the physical therapy profession.
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